
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear La Sierra Academy Parent/Guardian: 

LSA is once again partnering with La Sierra University (LSU) students to provide tutoring for Math via 
the video platform Zoom (www.zoom.us).  We will begin the first tutoring session on Friday, January 8, 
2021. The sessions will be every Friday, when school is in session, from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM. 
 
This form seeks to gain consent for your student to utilize the third party video meeting program Zoom 
for distance-based, virtual tutoring purposes. It’s important for you to know that we are committed to 
keeping our students safe. There will be at least two tutors present for all tutoring sessions. LSA will 
follow the SECC Volunteer protocols when enlisting tutors from LSU. 

Further, all activities online must comply with the Safety Policies of La Sierra Academy, including the 
Code of Conduct, Acceptable Use Policy, and Internet Safety Policy in the Student Handbook. 

In order to participate in virtual tutoring, you will need to provide your child with the following: 

• Internet access 
• A Zoom compatible device (computer, tablet, smart phone) 
• Quiet space/time at home to participate  

We need: 

• Current email address to receive video meeting invitations 
• Current phone numbers of the parent/guardian (& student with parent permission) so that the tutors 
can coordinate meetings 
 

COST: $20 per quarter. Your FACTS account will be charged when you submit your consent form. 

Please sign the LSA Parental Consent for Zoom Virtual Tutoring: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8cpwSsd_DxCU8IyMlpiMP0RybTMEiWNuS7N
QGDZFmcYxfHQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Mrs. Elizabeth Muñoz Beard, Ed.S. 
TK-12 Head Principal 
LSA Class of 1989 
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